PRESS RELEASE

Due to the financial impact of the COVID-19 virus on our citizens, the June 5, 2020 real estate
tax deadline has been extended to August 5, 2020 by action of the Floyd County Board of
Supervisors.

Any questions may be directed to either the County Administrator at 540/745-9300 or the
County Treasurer at 540/745-9357.



